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Credit Cards
General Information
KCSDV will authorize individual credit cards for employees who travel or regularly make KCSDV authorized purchases. Individual cards will bear the name of the agency as well as the individual’s name.  KCSDV will cover any annual or membership fees associated with the card’s usage.
Employees are prohibited from making personal purchases using KCSDV credit cards and doing so may result in loss of credit card privileges. If a personal purchase, for emergency purposes, is made using a KCSDV credit card, the event should be reported to the direct supervisor immediately who will then report it to the Division Director and Executive Director.  Reimbursement to KCSDV for personal charges must be made immediately. Credit limits on credit cards will be set by the Executive Director.
All employees using an agency credit card are expected to complete a credit card reconciliation form and turn in the original receipts immediately. The Division Director will initial the credit card reconciliation form for approval and then give to the accounting division. Failure to turn in credit card receipts in a timely manner may result in the employee’s loss of credit card use privileges. All purchases made using an agency-issued credit card are subject to all purchasing and travel policies/procedures of KCSDV.  Failure to follow these policies and procedures may result in the loss of credit card use privileges. 
In the event of a loss of credit cards—employees should follow the instructions of the issuing company for reporting the loss and report the loss to the Director of Finance and Administration or the Executive Director immediately.

